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• Planning for the symposium has begun, although we are in the beginning 

stages of putting this event together. 
• Virginia Swimming is to receive funding for the event this year.  I have 

spoken with Carol Burch from USA Swimming recently.  She said USA 
Swimming would provide us with anyone we would like to have attending 
our symposium.  This includes Officials, Athletes, and other speakers. 

• I have been in contact with members of Potomac Valley Swimming, 
however they do not have any committee meetings until May, so we haven’t 
had many ideas to work with. 

• I have talked with Brian Kupferer about running an ASCA II class at the 
event. 

• I have also talked with Peter Clark about running another CLMBS seminar.  
He would be available for the weekend for that or another direction if we 
choose.   

• I hope to have more ideas after all of our committees have a chance to meet 
this weekend.  

• Other ideas for the weekend so far include a safety class, a keynote speaker, 
an athlete’s clinic, and possibly another activity for athletes if possible.   


